
NOVEMBER 7 

 

The Seneca Valley chorus and theater boosters are holding a spaghetti dinner fundraiser before the 

opening of the fall musical, High School Musical, on Saturday! The event will be from 4 to 6 pm in the 

I HS cafeteria with presale tickets costing $8 and $10 at the door. You can enjoy a delicious spaghetti 

dinner and then see High School Musical at 7pm! Come support this talented crew! 

As you know, it’s High School Musical week! The fall musical will open tomorrow tonight, and we are 

getting excited!  

 

Auditions for the All-School Musical, SpongeBob SquarePants The Musical, will be held next week on 

Tuesday and Wednesday in the SHS auditorium.  Boys plan to stay on Tuesday and Girls on 

Wednesday.  Materials for auditions can be picked up outside of room 116 in the IHS.  Be sure to 

scan the QR code to register for auditions.  See Ms. Hugus or Mrs. Alexander with any questions and 

join the musical Teams page by sending Ms. Hugus a message.  Break a leg! Now let’s see what’s for 

lunch! 

 

And in more exciting arts news: the following students had artwork accepted into the 2024 Slippery 

Rock University Regional High School Art Exhibition.  The show is juried by the Art Faculty at Slippery 

Rock University.  A reception for the show will be on November 14, at Martha Gault Gallery. 

Congratulations to: Brenna Vassallo, Corie Julian, Carly Byrom, Cortlan Harrell, Scarlett Woolslare, 

Maddie Zimmer, Bella Landy, Alexa Hudak, Natalie Dolan, Caelyn Dipietro, and Sidney Gordon. 

Congratulations to this exceptional artists!  

 

 


